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Geneva- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently participated in the opening of the new Flaum Eye

Institute in Geneva. The Flaum Eye Institute was established in 2002 at the University of

Rochester and its staff is compromised of the top eye surgeons and specialists. The Flaum

Eye Institute is a world class eye care facility that provides the most advanced level of care

available in the region.



Pictured left to right are: Supervisor Mary Luckern; Dr. Benjamin Hammond; Senator Mike

Nozzolio; Dr. Christian Klein; David Flaum; Dr. David DiLoreto; Ilene Flaum; Dr. Harold Ross;

Dr. Steven Feldon; and Jim Smith, representative from Congressman Tom Reed’s Office.

 


